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ZANESVILLE ALUMNI NEWS 

T he Zanesville Alumni Association awarded $1,000.00 scholarships to Samuel Straker, Logan Dinan, 

Jenna Tysinger, Samantha Moore, Leikyn DalPonte, Tyler Tompkins, Kasidy Antonetz and Logan 

Miller. Dinan received the John Darringer Engineering and Science Scholarship, Tysinger received the 

Wayne Carpenter Scholarship. Moore received the Fred Near Class of 1951 Scholarship. Darrell E. Lear 

Memorial Scholarships went to DalPonte and Straker. Since 1996, ZAA has awarded 54 scholarships that 

have totaled $44,500. Below are the students who have received scholarships administrated by ZAA. 

1996 Leah Mason Hauser 

1997 Brian Paul 

1998 Amy Lynn Bell 

 Jamie Schultheis 

1999 Jessica Davis 

2000 Alicia Gordon 

2001 Jennifer Lynn Allen 

2002 Sherri Oliver 

2003 Tyler Shepfer 

2004 Kara Hinton 

2005 Jordan Thompson 

 Erica Alexander 

2006 Alexis Hartman 

 Larry Nolan 

2007 Ashley Gordon 

2008 Lauren Brooks 

 Kylee Hamilton 

2009 Bree Grosshandler 

2010 Hannah Harp 

2011 Christopher Thompson 

2012 Caitlin Coulson 

 Payton Norris 

 Justine Stewart 

2013 Andrew Ashby 

 Madison Baldwin 

 Andrew Denton 

 Madison Hardwick 

2014 Callie Hansgen 

 Joshua Murphy 

 Ashton Myers 

 Tristan Rock 

2015 Madison Ashby 

 Tiffany Brock 

 Morgan Smith 

 Doug Welker 

2016 Ben Kaufman 

 Emma Kimberly * 

 Stephanie Potts 

 Carmelita Shook 

 Ali Waite 

2017 Aaron Ashby 

 Chasity Ann Ford ** 

 Del Hayden Gadd *** 

 Maya Norris 

 Christian Sheline * 

 Jade Willett 

2018 Kasidy Antonetz 

 Leikyn Dal Ponte **** 

 Logan Dinan * 

 Logan Miller 

 Samantha Moore *** 

 Samuel Straker **** 

 Tyler Tompkins 

 Jenna Tysinger ** 

* Darringer Engineering Scholarship 

** Wayne Carpenter Scholarship 

*** Fred Near Class of 1951 Scholarship 

****  Darrell E. Lear Memorial Scholarship 



ZAA Annual Meeting 

Thursday, October 11, at 7:00 p.m. 

       Zanesville High School           Room 102 

 

        “Election for the ZAA Board of Trustees” 

N 
ow available are the new Zanesville Alumni 
Association 2018-2019 Discount Cards for the cost 
of $10.  A large portion of the proceeds will go to 

the ZAA Scholarship Fund, “Dollars for Scholars”. These 
cards are good through June 2019. Keep in mind these 
make great gifts for anyone, stocking stuffers, and could 
be used as door prizes at reunions. The card is shown 
here with the discounts being offered. We are most 
grateful to all of our discount businesses and sponsors, 
who are participating this year and are helping us continue 
to recognize some very deserving ZHS graduates.  These 

cards are available for purchase at the Alumni Center 
located at 956 Moxahala Avenue from 10:00 am to 4:00 

pm every Thursday. You may also call Donna Meyer at 
740-607-5223, Sharlene Ward at  740-704-5979, 
Cinda Cooper at 740-604-9999, Dave Moody at 740-
454-0447, or Ron Bucci at 740-704-4334 and 
arrangements will be made to get them to you.  
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 Update on our “Dollars for Scholars” Dinner, 

featuring Coach Mark Dantonio 

 ZAA Discount Card Sponsors 

 ZCS Hall of Fame Nomination Form 

On Our Website at: 

www.zanesvillealumni.org 

and/or 

The ZAA Board of Trustees has decided to bring back the “Zanesville Alumni 
News” with a different format and frequency. This new version called “Did You 
Know?” will be issued monthly. The issues will vary in length and will update our 
members with events, news, and a little dash of history.  

Zanesville High School Alumni 
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The Zanesville Alumni Association is an 
Ohio non-profit corporation and has tax-
exempt status with both the federal and 
state governments. As a tax exempt 
charitable and educational organization 
recognized under Section 501 (c) (3) of 

the IRS Code, the Zanesville Alumni Association may 
solicit and accept contributions and donations to support its 
charitable and educational purposes while at the same 
time assure contributors and donors that their contributions 
and gifts will be tax deductible. 

“You can celebrate a 

significant occasion, 

remember a loved one, 

commemorate a 

milestone or recognize 

someone special with 

an honorary or 

memorial gift in their 

name to the Zanesville 

Alumni Association. 

Your donation will 

honor your friends or 

loved ones and help 

sustain our Zanesville 

Alumni Association.” 

 

 

 

 

     Donor’s Name                                                                                                                 ZHS Class of 

     In Memory of                                                                                                                   ZHS Class of 

     In Honor of                                                                                                                      ZHS Class of 

     May we publish, not the amount, but your name and the person (s) in whose memory/honor you are contributing?       

         Yes       No 

Contribution Amount    $ 

   Zanesville Alumni Scholarship 
         Please send your contribution to: 

          Zanesville Alumni Association 
          Zanesville City Schools Administrative Center 
         956 Moxahala Avenue 
         Zanesville, Ohio 43701 

Zanesville Alumni Association 

Board of Trustees 

Donna Schaum Meyer, Class of ‘60, Chairperson 

Cinda Pollock Cooper, Secretary 

David Alan Moody, Class of ‘64, Treasurer 

 

Wayne Carpenter, Class of ‘62 

 

E-mail: zaa@zanesville.k12.oh.us 
Phone: 740-450-1336 

Contact Us At: 
Zanesville Alumni Association 
ZCS Administration Center 
956 Moxahala Avenue 
Zanesville, Ohio 43701 

We’re On The Web! 

www.zanesvillealumni.org 

A list of donors will appear once a 
year in our Annual Report. 


